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Hornsea Project Three Offshore Wind Farm is engaging with National Highways on a Statement
of Common Ground (SoCG). The submission of a first draft is delayed, however, it is Hornsea
Three's intention to continue to work with National Highways to submit a SoCG as soon as
possible, but certainly before Deadline 7.


